
02/10/2021 

 

 Royal Montrose Mercantile 

 

 October Newsletter 

 

Past Captains Day 
 

On Friday, 24th September the club held a combined Gents 

and Ladies Past Captains Day where we welcomed 21 Past 

Captains from North Links Ladies GC, Montrose Mercantile GC 

and Royal Montrose GC.  

 

A 18 hole stableford competition was held on the Broomfield 

Golf Course and thereafter followed by a social afternoon in 

the clubhouse. 

 

Winners on the day were as follows: 

Past Club Captain Jug - John Lloyd 

Ladies Past Captain Goblet - Lynn Coull 

Congratulations to Lynn and John 

 

 

RMMGC Juniors win Angus League Golf 6s 
 

 

Year 2 of this fantastic initiative and what a brilliant group 

they are. A dedication to the hard work of Alan and Janice 

Crow and all the volunteers who give up their time to help 

develop their skills.  

A real credit to their Club, their parents, and Montrose Golf 

Links. The league consisted of teams from Carnoustie, 

Kirriemuir and Arbroath.  

Outstanding achievement .... well done to all involved 

 

 

Monthly Prize Draw Winners 
 

 

Congratulations and well done to the following winners drawn 

at the October Board Meeting: 

 

1st Prize -Gordon Maiden - £60 

2nd Prize - Keith Campbell - £40 

3rd Prize - Alan Mercer - £20 

4th Prize - Abby Thornton - £10 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ladies Knockout Competitions  
 

The Ladies have now completed all of our knockout 

competitions with some keenly contested matches. 

Congratulations to all winners and well done to all who took 

part! 

 

1562 

Club Championship Winner – Doreen Leask, Runner up – 

Edna Wallwork 

Bronze Championship Winner – Janice Harrison, Runner up – 

Jan Petrie 

Patrick Dickson Trophy Winner – Jan Petrie, Runner up – 

Teresa Dye 

Egerton Trophy Winner – Sharon Young, Runner up – Jan 

Petrie 

Lady Cockerill Cup Winners – Christine Rothnie & Sharon Young, Runners up – Carol Smith & Virginia 

Jamieson  

 

Broomfield 

Scott Quaich Winner - Jan Petrie, Runner up - Janice Harrison 

Piggins Shield Winner - Doreen Leask, Runner up - Janice Harrison 

Senior Ladies Trophy Winner - Teresa Dye, Runner up - Sheena Watt 

Anniversary Cup Winner – Linda McNaught, Runner up – Ann Stewart 

Doris Rosa Mitchell Trophy Winners – Linda McNaught & Barbara Brown, Runners up – Pat Sykes & Sheena 

Watt 

 

The ladies’ prizegiving is planned for Friday 12th November – hopefully we will be able to present our prizes 

this year. 

 

RMMGC Ladies/Gents Club Champions 2021 
 

 

Presenting our 2021 Club Champions!.......Doreen Leask and 

Ross Coull  

Well done Doreen and Ross 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome our New Members 

Please welcome 5 new members who have joined our club 

this month. 

 

Ordinary Members: Edna McGurk, David Watson,  

Associate Member: Ian Balfour  

Junior Members: Niall Scott, Freya Davidson  

 

Welcome to RMMGC and we look forward to seeing you on 

the course or in the clubrooms 


